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This semester at United Hebrew Geriatric Center (UHGC), I worked with an elderly woman named Rosemary. Rosemary had never turned on a computer or even touched a keyboard so she was very nervous. She also seemed to have a hard time with her short-term memory, which I noticed only after working with her for a few weeks. I tried to get her to learn the mouse by using Solitaire since she seemed to enjoy this. At first she was frustrated with the mouse, but after a while she seemed to get the hang of it a little more. I had to continuously keep thinking of games and ways to keep her motivated in learning the computer. Solitaire really was a great tool for her with the mouse. The next obstacle I attempted to conquer was the keyboard. Because she had never typed on a keyboard, just learning the placement of the keys was a big problem. I had her use Microsoft Word to type simple sentences that I had written down for her in her notebook. Solitaire and Word became her homework, week after week. We attempted to try email, which we were successful in sending and receiving but only when we worked together. She could not remember how to get into her email or even Word at times. I even had her write down instructions and I wrote some down for her and we went step by step with the notebook and computer and she still had a hard time when questioned a few minutes later. She didn’t really have much confidence in herself and learning so I also had to constantly keep reminding her how far she had come since the beginning of the class. She is just now finally able to open her email, play solitaire, and type using Microsoft Word, which is huge for her. Even though we didn’t follow the Senior Curriculum, I believe she definitely benefited a great deal from this course.  
This experience for me has taught me patience. Teaching an elderly person how to use a computer and having to explain things I never thought of explaining such as how the Internet works and what it is was quite a challenge.
My background experience with older adults, besides my grandparents, is most significantly my nursing experience, which is mostly sick older adults.  This was a pleasant experience with that in mind, which is something that taught me more about the elderly population.  
Overall, I really enjoyed this experience and I think it was great to be a part of it.
